
 

 

Plumas Pines Men’s Club 
Board Meeting Notes 

August 19, 2021 
 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 1:18pm on the outside balcony of Longboards. Board members 

present were: Steve Munsen, Paul Jeglum, Brad Clark, Jim Greenwald, Dennis Madsen, Jim 

Kinkade, Kim Roberts, John Zimlich, and Charlie Myers.  

 

Past Meeting Notes – Meeting notes from July 29, 2021 were approved. 

Membership Report – To date, the Men’s Club has received 84 applications of which (13) are new 

members for 2021.   

Treasurer Report – The Men’s Club currently has $5,263.40 in a CD account and $20,202.57 in its 
Checking account.  
 
Handicap Report – Nothing to report. 

Tournament Report – Nothing to report. 

 
Mountain Classic – The 2021 Mountain Classic will be held on September 10th and 11th.  We have 

received 24 Tee sponsors to date. Paul Jeglum will setup tournament in Golf Genius. Hole volunteers 

haven’t been identified yet, Charlie Myers is working with Jennifer Zumbro to get commitments. Famous 

Dave’s will cater the event. We need to provide the final number of dinners 10 days before the 

tournament. Hats are on order for the low gross and low net winners. 

 

Head Pro – Nothing to Report. 

 

Old/New Business – Volunteers needed to help Sand and Seed the course before the tournament 

will be held Wednesday September 1st at 3pm. 

 

The next meeting TBD 


